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Response to Comment Set C.224: Jan and Jay Thomas 

C.224-1 Please see General Response GR-3 for information regarding EMF impacts. 

C.224-2 Please see General Response GR-1 for information regarding property value impacts.   

C.224-3 As discussed in Draft EIR Section C.10.10.2, corona noise associated with the Alternative 5 
would have the potential to affect a greater number of residences along the ROW compared to the 
proposed Project or other alternatives due to the fact that Alternative 5 would not traverse the 
ANF, except for a 0.5-mile segment, where there are few residences, and would instead cross 
through rural development in both Leona Valley and Agua Dulce, as well as urban development 
in Santa Clarita (common to the proposed Project and other alternatives).  

 Please see response to Comment B.15-5 regarding effect of corona noise on horses. 

C.224-4 As discussed in Draft EIR Section C.3.10.2, biological resource impacts related to Alternative 5 
would be similar to those of the proposed Project, and were found to be less than significant with 
mitigation incorporated. 

C.224-5 Because of the stringent methods used to take photographs of existing conditions, the “life-size” 
characteristics of simulations, accuracy provided by placing three-dimensional models of 
transmission towers into the photographs using AutoCAD and 3DStudio software, and careful study 
of topographic maps and aerial photographs, the simulations in the Draft EIR/EIS are accurate and 
represent reasonable portrayals of expected future conditions upon completion of Project 
construction.   

C.224-6 Please see General Response GR-5 regarding noticing procedures. 

C.224-7 As discussed in Section C.9.10.2, the majority of land uses that would be restricted as a result of 
Alternative 5 would be from the erection of new structures within the alternative ROW. However, 
given that SCE has not conducted construction or final alignment and design studies for Alternative 
5, the EIR/EIS has assumed that the removal of one or more homes may occur. It is not anticipated 
that Alternative 5 would result in the displacement of a significant portion of the families in Leona 
Valley or Agua Dulce communities, nor would it necessitate the closure of local schools. 

 Your comments will be shared with the decision-makers who are reviewing the Project and 
alternatives at the USDA Forest Service and the CPUC. 

 

 


